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My name is Mark Forton. I’m a registered respiratory therapist, a father of four, and a 

lifelong Oregonian. I respectfully oppose SB 1015. 

 

While I support efforts to reduce violence, this bill lacks clarity and accountability. 

Without strong oversight, it risks funneling taxpayer money into programs with no 

measurable impact. 

 

We need proven, transparent solutions—not vague spending. Please vote NO on SB 

1015. 

 

Respectfully, 

Mark Forton, RCP RRT 


